REGULAR MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION CITY OF BROOKINGS AUGUST 1, 1967

The meeting was called to order at 8:00 P. M. by Chairman Jack Holte.

Members present included Roy Brimm, Scott Sheppard, Robert Dimmick, Sr., Cal Gorte, and Gerald Ross. Not in attendance was George Dreizius.

Dick Keusink was the reporter present.

Minutes of the regular meeting held July 10 and the special meeting held July 11 we're read and approved.

Building Inspector Lee Fountain gave the building report for the month of July. Six permits were issed for a total valuation of \$29,156.00 and a fee of \$108.00 One of these was for the construction of a new house and one of them for construction of a new business.

Once again discussion ensued in regards to the hiring of a local man to present written reports on subdivisions submitted to the Planning Commission for approval. It was felt that these reports should be presented by a man qualified in this field, and that the cost should be paid by the subdivider. The secretary was instructed to write the League of Oregon Cities in an effort to determine how this problem is handled in other areas.

Following discussion on other varied subjects, the meeting was adjourned at 8:35 P. M.

Jagk Holte, Chairman

ATTEST:

Robert O. Dimmick, Jr.

Secretary